DMC/DC/F.14/Comp.417/2/2007



                                 27th July, 2007 

Directorate of Health Services

Govt. of NCT of Delhi

Swasthya Sewa Nideshalay Bhawan

F-17, Karkardooma

Delhi – 110032

Subject :  Complaint against Jeewan Mala Hospital, 67/1, New Rohtak Road, New Delhi  
Sir,


A complaint of Shri K.L. Madan, 48, Ground Floor, North Avenue, Punjabi Bagh West, New Delhi, against Jeewan Mala Hospital, 67/1, New Rohtak Road, New Delhi  was examined by the Delhi Medical Council.  On perusal of the complaint, it is observed that since there are no allegation of medical negligence/professional misconduct on the part of a particular doctor but allegations of irregularity in the functioning of the hospital have been made; the complaint is being referred to your office for necessary action as deemed fit.

Yours faithfully,

(Dr. R.N. Baishya)

Secretary

Copy to : Shri K.L. Madan, 48, Ground Floor, North Avenue, Punjabi Bagh West, New Delhi

